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Memorandum 
 
To:  School Committee 
 
From:  Tim Luff, Assistant Superintendent of Student Services 
 
Date:  November 18, 2019 
 
Re:  Declassification of Executive Session Minutes 
 
I am requesting that the School Committee declassify the following Executive Session minutes 
with recommended redactions: 
 
December 20, 2018 
January 28, 2019 
February 25, 2019 
March 11, 2019 
March 25, 2019 
May 20, 2019 
June 3, 2019 
June 17, 2019 
August 12, 2019 
September 9, 2019 
 
 
It is the School Committee’s policy to consider the declassification of its Executive Session 
minutes periodically in order that they become public record.    


